School Board
Nadia T. Combs, Chair
Henry "Shake" Washington, Vice Chair
Lynn L. Gray
Stacy A. Hahn, Ph.D.
Karen Perez
Patricia "Patti" Rendon
Jessica Vaughn





Dear Liberty Parents, Students, and Community:

We are excited about the upcoming 23-24 school year. The Liberty Middle School vision is to provide an education and the support that enable each student to excel as a successful and responsible citizen. We will continue to raise our standards to meet that vision and your expectations.

We are pleased to announce that Liberty has been accepted as a Lower Secondary Cambridge Academy! The program helps prepare students for the next step of their education, providing a clear path as they progress through the Cambridge Pathway in an age-appropriate way. This program will allow Liberty to have greater connection with Freedom High Schools' Upper Secondary Program. The 23-24 school year will see 6th grade students participate in learning all about Cambridge and grow with the program over the next two school years.

Please be reminded that Liberty Middle is a mandatory uniform school. Red, white, or navy blue collared uniform shirts; tan or navy shorts and pants are available at major retail stores and online for a variety of prices. Embroidered school logo shirts, spirit shirts, and PE uniforms (shorts and tees) will be available for purchase at our Open House through the PTSA. Students will be dressing out for PE classes. There are no Crocs shoes, slides, or Hoodies allowed.

The transportation Department wishes to notify all parents of the many mediums by which you can access bus run information for your child before school starts. As of 7/31/23, the most current bus run information is attached in QR file. If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at (813) 558-1180 and we will be happy to answer any questions you have. Please remember, if you have an ESE child receiving specialized transportation, your bus driver will be contacting you in August with specific bus stop locations, times, and bus routes.

Please visit our website at http://liberty.mysdhc.org for a list of generic school supplies. Students will receive a detailed supply list, specific to their grade level, at Open House and on the first day of school.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at Liberty Middle School (813) 558-1180.

Frank Dwy

Frank Diaz, Principa